A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 6:00 PM, at the Village Hall, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York.

Present were Mayor Eileen S Banker, Trustees Gary Katsanis, Stan Farone and Mattea Navarra. Trustee Pete Sidari was absent. There was one resident present.

Mayor Banker opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 6:00 PM.

2020 PARKS PROGRAM

Moved by Trustee Farone and seconded by Trustee Katsanis to cancel the summer parks program for 2020 due to COVID 19.

CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

APPROVED SURPLUS EQUIPMENT

Moved by Trustee Katsanis and seconded by Trustee Farone declaring the 2008 mower at Mt Albion Cemetery as surplus equipment and to list it on Auctions International website.

CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

APPROVED PURCHASE OF MOWER

Moved by Trustee Katsanis and seconded by Trustee Farone approving Cemetery Superintendent Jason Zicari request to purchase a mower out of cemetery reserves at a cost not to exceed \$25,000.

CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

MEETING ADJOURNED

Moved by Trustee Katsanis and second by Trustee Farone that there being no further business, meeting is hereby adjourned at 7:14 PM.

CARRIED

4 Ayes

0 Nays

Respectfully submitted,

Linda K Babcock Clerk-Treasurer